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We had difficulties with the selected location since the locals were not willing to 

participate in the proposals that we had made. We could find another location near 

Iñipulli, Cuyinhue which has a small rural school, they responded positively to the 

proposed activities since they have children from 5 to 12 years of age who belong to 

six rural locations including Iñipulli. The children have shown a high degree of 

commitment to the activities we have carried out, which is why we have made extra 

activities thanks to their enthusiasm. However, the main activities proposed in the 

project have a lower participation of adults, where most of the people were women. 

Since the summer recess, we have programmed all the activities to start in March 2018 

and we are hoping for the largest number of adults and most willing to give us 

information regarding logging. For our part, we have researched on the field trips 

more simple ways to deliver information to the community. Finally, we are surprised by 

a large number of young scientists interested in this type of project. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 


